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COPY.
Tlopd's Register

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

1st April, 1938.

Dear 8ir,

,, With reference to the Holler Survey which
2 became due on the steamer "NAUSICAA" at the end of
February hst, I enclose a copy of a letter which has
been received from the Owners relative to this matter
_and shall be glad 1f you will be guided accordingly.
I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classiflication Comnmittee.




